waterislife

Once again we would like to thank all of you who sent gifts to the
fundraising campaign in Bosses memory.

The result has been absolutely fantastic - with over $10,000 raised!

This means that there is more than enough to complete Bosse’s project,
and already in 2017, the people in the region of Gondar in northern
Ethiopia will have access to clean water from a well with Bosse's name.

We would like to extend a warm and heartfelt THANK YOU!
With Love,

Ingrid, Matts, Lisa and Lars with families

Water is Life is a 100% non-profit fundraising campaign with the sole objective of funding water wells to directly benefit
some of the world’s poorest people in rural Ethiopia. We build sustainable wells through our non-profit partner, A
Glimmer of Hope (www.aglimmerofhope.org), a reputable charitable organization with more than 10 years of experience
and thousands of successful water projects in Ethiopia. For more information, please go to www.wateril.org



